.

In harmony with the traditions of our school, this
Cycle ot 1936 is dedicated to a man who has striven

consistently tor the best interests ot the publications.

In Joseph Bernard Finnegan the Board of Publica-
tions has found a loyal and helptul friend. And
likewise, the students ot the Armour Institute ot Tech-
nology have learned to appreciate him as a sincere
and constructive critic, a staunch idealist who has
labored painstakingly through the medium of the
students to develop lor them the tools which they

will utilize ter their own culture.



